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IMPORTANT! 
Molina Provider News: 

 

Obstetrical Delivery Authorization Requests 
 

The Healthcare Services Department at Molina Healthcare of FL (MFL) conducts concurrent review on 

inpatient cases and processes prior authorization requests. The following information must be provided for 

all obstetrical deliveries: 

 

 Type of Delivery 

 Baby Weight 

 Apgar Score 

 Well Baby/vs NICU 

 

All requests for authorization of elective c-section deliveries, independent of length of stay, will be 

reviewed for medical necessity upon receipt of the request. 

 

MFL’s Prior Authorization guidelines and Service Request Form are available on our website at: 

http://www.molinahealthcare.com/medicaid/providers/fl/forms/Pages/fuf.aspx  

 

For Medicaid members, to help get the Newborn Activation process complete and coverage for the 

newborn established, hospitals are asked to please submit the following information to 

MFLBaby@MolinaHealthCare.Com: 

 

 Newborn’s First and Last Name 

 Date of Birth 

 Gender 

 Mother’s information (Name and Medicaid ID) 

 

If you have any questions, please contact Molina Healthcare at: 855-322-4076 

 

 

 

Thank you for your continued care to our members! 

Molina Healthcare of Florida 


